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20th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

YEAR 2 RESIDENTIAL VISIT - BEAUMANOR HALL - WEDNESDAY 6th MAY — THURSDAY 7th
MAY 2020

We are organising a 2 day (1 night) residential visit to Beaumanor Park in Leicestershire for children who will be
in Year 2 from Wednesday 6th May to Thursday 7th May 2020. It is a popular destination for schools in
Leicestershire and its Education Centre offers many activities, all closely related to the requirements of the
National Curriculum.

For our children this exciting visit will involve outdoor adventure activities including orienteering, team challenges
and problem solving exercises. The visit promises to contribute, most importantly, to the personal and social
development of each child, as well as enhancing their learning in Geography, PE, Maths and English particularly.

Accommodation is in centrally heated, double-glazed residential cabins that sleep up to 16 people. Up to 4
members of our staff, plus Beaumanor Park staff will supervise the children throughout the stay.

All meals are to be provided by the catering staff, with the evening meal taken in the impressive Victorian dining
room in the main Hall. We will be leaving school at approximately 9.15 am on Wednesday morning and return
before 3.15 pm on Thursday afternoon.

The total cost per child will be £86.00.  An initial deposit of £20.00 (initial deposits are non-refundable) is
required by Monday 3rd February 2020 to secure a place for your child.

AS THERE ARE ONLY SPACES FOR 32 CHILDREN, PLACES WILL BE ALLOCATED ON A
FIRST COME FIRST SERVED BASIS.

Payments will be made in instalments before the visit using the ParentPay online system.

The following payments will then be required by the dates stated:-
£22.00 by 28th February 2020

£22.00 by 31st March 2020

£22.00 by 30th April 2020

The school reserves the right to cancel the trip if there is insufficient money to cover the cost (e.g. if not enough
pupils wish to participate in the trip). If you have any queries regarding payment please contact the school office.
Please note that if you are entitled to a Pupil Premium contribution this will be actioned once your initial deposit
has been paid. Please contact the school office to request that this is applied.
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If you have any queries regarding this residential please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Mosedale
Year 1/2 Phase Leader

YEAR 2 RESIDENTIAL VISIT - BEAUMANOR HALL
WEDNESDAY 6th MAY — THURSDAY 7th MAY 2020

Name of child ........................o.....Class o

I confirm that I will make a non-refundable deposit of £20.00
via ParentPay before 3 February 2020

Signed by the person with legal responsibility for the young person:
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